
 
 

The Court Consulting Services Division of the National Center for State Courts (NCSC) will be 

providing its free remote and virtual consulting service, “The Doctor Is In,” via telephone and 

videoconference from July 6th to 17th! Principal Court Management Consultants Patti Tobias, 

Michelle O’Brien, and colleagues will be available to provide you or a team with 60 to 90 minutes 

of free consulting and professional advice. Our experts can meet with you to discuss any issues 

concerning mental health and the courts that your organization may be facing whether as a result 

of COVID-19 or beyond. If you would like to schedule a one-on-one telephone or videoconference 

discussion with our consultants, the topic areas for the Remote Doctor Is In sessions include: 

 

 Mental Health and the Workplace – Addressing the Mental Health and Well-being of 
Judges and Court Employees 

 Improving Caseflow Management Practices, Policies and Procedures in the Courts 
Addressing those with Mental Illness and Co-Occurring Disorders 

 Reducing the number of Pretrial Detainees with Mental Illness  

 Examining your Involuntary Commitment / Assisted Outpatient Treatment Practices 

 Leading Mental Health Change in Your Court and Community 

 Addressing Competency Evaluation and Restoration Delays 

 Strengthening Mental Health Courts 

  

Please contact Kent Kelly at kkelly@ncsc.org if you are interested in scheduling a session at a time 

of your convenience. You will be asked to provide a specific mental health topic that you wish to 

discuss. Sessions can be scheduled for any day between Monday, July 6th through Friday, July 

17th. We look forward to hearing from you! 
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